
From: Robert Gore  
Sent: 08 March 2021 15:35 
To: Planning  
Subject: Ref: 2021/0976/T 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4th March notifying us of the application for the removal of 3 trees in 
the front garden of 12 Keats Grove, London NW3 2RN. 
 
We have lived here for 40 years and have seen a number of trees disappear all round us. We are 
direct neighbours where the drive of 12 Keats Grove adjoins our property. 
 
We object to the removal of these trees. A large amount of greenery and shrubs have already 
been removed from this front garden. We would not like to see any more trees removed. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Robert Gore, 
International Business Consultant 
 
 

 


